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BiomX to Host Key Opinion Leader Event
on BX004 for Treatment of Pseudomonas
Aeruginosa Infections in Cystic Fibrosis
Patients

Live Webinar Event to be Held on Thursday, May 12th, 11:00 AM EDT

BRANFORD, Conn. & NESS ZIONA, Israel--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- BiomX Inc. (NYSE
American: PHGE) (“BiomX” or the “Company”), a clinical-stage microbiome company
advancing novel natural and engineered phage therapies that target specific pathogenic
bacteria, today announced that the Company will host a virtual key opinion leader (“KOL”)
webinar on BX004 for the treatment of Pseudomonas Aeruginosa (“PsA”) infections in
patients with cystic fibrosis (“CF”) on Thursday, May 12, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. EDT.

BiomX is developing BX004 for the treatment of chronic respiratory infections in CF patients
caused by PsA, a main contributor to morbidity and mortality in patients with CF. In
September 2021, BX004 was cleared by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration to initiate a
Phase 1b/2a trial in CF patients with chronic respiratory infections caused by PsA, and initial
data from the Phase 1b portion of the trial is anticipated in the third quarter of 2022.

The live webinar will feature presentations from Key Opinion Leaders Dave Nichols, M.D.,
and Saima Aslam, M.D. who will discuss phage therapy, the current treatment landscape,
and the unmet medical need in CF patients with chronic PsA pulmonary infections.

BiomX CEO, Jonathan Solomon, will then present the Company’s product candidate,
BX004, as a potential treatment option.

A live question and answer session with then follow.

To register for the event in advance, please click here. The live webinar will be accessible
through the Investors section of the Company’s website at ir.biomx.com/news-events/ir-
calendar on Thursday, May 12th at 11:00 a.m. EDT. Following the event, the webinar will be
archived on the Company’s website.

About the KOLs

Dave Nichols, M.D. is a Professor of Pediatrics at the University of Washington School of
Medicine. He is an Internist and Pediatric Pulmonologist and has cared for both adults and
children with CF for the last 20 years. Dr. Nichols is the Medical Director for the
Therapeutics Development Network Coordinating Center in Seattle, Washington where he
works to support both the clinical trials network and both academic and industry sponsored
studies. His research interests have focused on host-pathogen interactions in the CF airway
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https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=gGahh_bvAeJ3TZDxy61onHE71mkKjLEwG_HtZgrrUdXYztaCa_BKo5DmIzW3LLs9z5ClZHNLFos-B04FUwiKzz0k0i0s-RcAh1Hxi11F-KeIwoTXVWBZQgmufWSUiJXLrpAx6S2_-XbDMtyIHLeCyA==


and best clinical care practices, including the impacts of CFTR modulator drug therapy.
Dave is or has been the overall PI or Co-PI for the TEACH, PROMISE, and SIMPLIFY trials
in the U.S., and he is Co-PI of the key microbiology sub-study within PROMISE investigating
the impact of elexacaftor/tezacaftor/ivacaftor therapy on airway microbiology in people with
CF.

Saima Aslam, M.D., M.S. is a Professor of Medicine at the Division of Infectious Diseases
and Global Public Health at the University of California San Diego (UCSD). She is a
transplant infectious diseases physician and is the Director of the Solid Organ Transplant
Infectious Diseases service at UCSD. She has been engaged in phage therapy since 2017
and is the Clinical Lead at the Center for Innovative Phage Applications and Therapeutics
(IPATH) at UCSD. Dr. Aslam currently has funding through the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation
for a pilot study to develop a clinical registry of Burkholderia infected patients with CF and
develop an associated bacteriophage library. She is also co-investigator in a U01 grant from
NIH/ NIAID to combat multi-drug resistance through innovative applications, including phage
therapy. Dr. Aslam is involved in multiple transplant-related clinical trials as well as an
ongoing study investigating the use of phage-lysin for Staphylococcus aureus bacteremia.

About BiomX

BiomX is a clinical-stage microbiome company developing both natural and engineered
phage cocktails designed to target and destroy bacteria in the treatment of chronic diseases,
such as cystic fibrosis, atopic dermatitis, inflammatory bowel disease, primary sclerosing
cholangitis, and colorectal cancer. BiomX discovers and validates proprietary bacterial
targets and customizes phage compositions against these targets.

Additional information is available at www.biomx.com, the content of which does not form a
part of this press release.

Safe Harbor

This press release contains express or implied “forward-looking statements” within the
meaning of the “safe harbor” provisions of the U.S. Private Securities Litigation Reform Act
of 1995. Forward-looking statements can be identified by words such as: “target,” “believe,”
“expect,” “will,” “may,” “anticipate,” “estimate,” “would,” “positioned,” “future,” and other
similar expressions that predict or indicate future events or trends or that are not statements
of historical matters. For example, when BiomX discusses the anticipated timing of the initial
data from the Phase 1b portion of its trial in CF patients with chronic respiratory infections
caused by PsA and the potential of BX004 as a treatment option for CF patients with chronic
PsA pulmonary infections, BiomX is making forward-looking statements. Forward-looking
statements are neither historical facts nor assurances of future performance. Instead, they
are based only on BiomX management’s current beliefs, expectations and assumptions.
Because forward-looking statements relate to the future, they are subject to inherent
uncertainties, risks and changes in circumstances that are difficult to predict and many of
which are outside of BiomX control. Actual results and outcomes may differ materially from
those indicated in the forward-looking statements. Therefore, investors should not rely on
any of these forward-looking statements and should review the risks and uncertainties
described under the caption “Risk Factors” in BiomX’s Annual Report on Form 10-K filed
with the Securities and Exchange Commission (the “SEC”) on March 30, 2022 and additional
disclosures BiomX makes in its other filings with the SEC, which are available on the SEC’s
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website at www.sec.gov. Forward-looking statements are made as of the date of this press
release, and except as provided by law BiomX expressly disclaims any obligation or
undertaking to update forward-looking statements.

View source version on businesswire.com:
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20220506005195/en/
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